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Ash C E V C Primary School, Main Street, Ash, Martock
Somerset TA12 6NS   Telephone:  01935 822674  
Email:  office@ashprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Rebecca Bennett


6th October 2023                        


School Uniform 


Dear Ash Families, 

It has come to our attention that some of our pupils are not always wearing the correct uniform to  
school. Please can you ensure that your child has all they need to be comfortable and safe at  school, and that items are labelled as necessary. We have a very simple and affordable uniform. 
 
Clothing 
Leggings on their own are not appropriate. Please ensure your child has a school skirt/pinafore (of an appropriate length to allow active play or trousers/shorts/culottes.
Please ensure your child has black, grey, red or white socks or tights.  
 
Footwear 
Please ensure your child has school shoes to wear in school. They may bring trainers or daps to  
school for changing into at PE and for outdoor play.  
High heels and knee-length boots are not appropriate for school. Any footwear should allow active play and be easy for the child to get on and off independently.  
 
Coats 
Please ensure your child has a warm, waterproof coat at school to wear, as we are expecting more cold and wet weather in the weeks to come.  
 
PE Kit 
Please ensure your child has school PE kit only, no logo/ football shirts and tops.  
If you have any queries on our uniform, please do contact your child’s class teacher. If you need  
support with providing a uniform, please contact us and we will do all we can to help. We also  have PTA events throughout the year where you can purchase pre-loved uniform.  

Our list of uniform is available on our school website here https://ash-church-of-england-primaryschool.secure-primarysite.net/uniform-information/  

Yours Sincerely,  
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Rebecca Bennett 
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